From: Allen, Burkley (Council Member) <Burkley.Allen@nashville.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 12:13 PM
To: Planning Commissioners <Planning.Commissioners@nashville.gov>
Subject: Fw: Support of Item 17, 2020Z-014TX-001 (BL2020-535), Dark Skies legislation, to reduce light pollution.

Dear Metro Planning Commissioners,

I am asking for your support of the Substitute Ordinance proposed for Item 17, legislation to reduce light pollution for new construction.  Light pollution in Nashville wastes energy, disturbs residents' sleep, harms nocturnal animals, and robs us of the wonder of the night sky.  This legislation is consistent with NashvilleNext goals of energy conservation and sustainability, which have been reinforced by the Mayors' Livable Nashville and Sustainability Committees.   

The Substitute Ordinance follows model legislation created by the Internation Dark Sky Association and the International Illuminating Engineers Society.  This has been developed with input from numerous industry stakeholders and Metro departments,  and I have worked closely with the Planning Staff to incorporate their feedback into the substitute that will be introduced at Council next week.  I would greatly appreciate your careful consideration and a positive recommendation.


Sincerely,

Burkley Allen
Metro Council At-Large
615-383-6604
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Women's Caucus Chair
Greenways Commission 

[image: Image result for metropolitan government of nashville]

image1.jpeg




